MINUTES OF PROCUREMENT SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 
08H00 - 10H00 UTC MONDAY 27 March 2006
DRAFT
ATTENDANCE

   Sylvia Webb (chair)

   Peter Borresen
Martin Forsberg
   Tim McGrath

Vancouver CEFACT Meeting
· Mark Leitch and Peter Borresen attended TBG1 meetings. 
· The Northern European User Group has agreed to conduct a gap analysis of the UBL 2.0 draft Invoice and the TBG1 Cross Industry Invoice.
· Some of the TBG3 comments to the Transportation Subcommittee require PSC review and possible disposition. Tim McGrath will forward these comments to the PSC list.
UBL 2.0 Public Review Comments
· The first Public Review comment period as closed.
· Discussed the need to have an Excel spreadsheet of the issues for the purpose of adding disposition comments.  
· It was agreed that once all dispositions have been documented, the spreadsheet of issues will be submitted to Betty Harvey for inclusion on her web site. This will provide visibility to the issue and resolutions in one on-line location.  
· All submitted issues were reviewed for clarity.  
· Action: TM will ask for clarification from submitter on Issue 107.
· Action: TM will enter all remaining comments using the on-line web form.
· Action: SW will request that Betty Harvey produce a spreadsheet of the Issues List.
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